
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 4:33 PM 
To: Alex Grayson <AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Nick White 
<nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD 
<AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Jordan Lombardelli <jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au; 
alana.rafter@ablawyers.com.au; Penny Parker <PParker@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Leigh 
Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'louised@hsu.net.au' <louised@hsu.net.au>; Kristen Wischer 
<kwischer@anmf.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/63 & AM2021/65 – Work value case – Aged Care Industry 
 
Dear Associate 
 
UWU also supports the position outlined by ANMF in relation to the request for an extension 
of time. 
 
Regards 
 
Ben Redford 
Director – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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